
May 2017 

 

Dear Members; 

No doubt you are all aware that the Australian National Dressage Championships are 

to be held at Boneo Equestrian Centre on Victoria’s Mornington Peninsula from the 18th to the 22nd of 

October. 

 

SDA have contacted Boneo Park and we are pleased to confirm the following Details; 

 

1. There will be the Three State Teams Event. 

a. EA: One rider in each elementary, medium and advanced.   

b. FEI team: One rider in each PSG, Inter 1 and Inter2 or GP. 

c. Pony EA, riders in Pony Novice, Pony Elementary and Pony Medium 

2. Tasmanian riders can be accommodated together for stabling, please nominate this on your entry. 

3. Our powered sites can either be used for those with their own truck or we do have a few caravan 

hire companies who will hire caravans to be used here.  If they wish Tasmanian riders to all be 

camped together, again please just nominate this with your entry. 

 

I would also like you to let any interested riders know that they are more than welcome to either come early 

or stay after at Boneo Park.  We have some agistment paddocks available for rent as well as big yards which 

are appealing to those coming from long distances to put their horses in. 

 

I hope this answers your questions and please let me know if you have any other queries.  Would be great 

to see a big team of Tasmanians here. 

 

Cheers, Fiona, Managing Director Boneo Park Equestrian Pty Ltd. 

 

Expressions of Interest are called for from Tasmanian Dressage riders who intend to travel to Nationals, 

depending on numbers a Team to represent Dressage Tas at the Nationals may be formed.  A Chef 

d’equipe to manage the team whilst away, will also be required.  Please complete the Intention to travel 

form (ITT) so that SDA may assist you in your travel plans, as always funding may be available to assist you 

with your travel expenses.  

http://www.tas.equestrian.org.au/dressage/sites/default/files/Intention%20to%20Travel_2016.pdf 

http://www.tashorsetransport.com.au/pdf/booking_sheet.pdf 

http://www.tashorsetransport.com.au/terms-conditions.html 

Hayley Sheehan from Tasmanian Horse Transport has kindly offered Sponsorship in the form of 

discounted transport from THT stables in Latrobe to Boneo Park for $400 return per bay per horse.  Hayley 

asks that you do not contact her directly as she is busy with transporting TB’s to the Magic Millions sales, 

but please confirm your place with you ITT form as above which should include a $100 deposit to secure 

your place, please attach your deposit receipt with your ITT form. Horses and riders transported on THT will 

be required to wear the THT logo as sponsors while competing at Nationals.  

Please Contact:  Sharni Radford on 0428 284 040 or dradford@bigpond.com for further details or 

Secretary Belinda Snooks belindasnooks@hotmail.com to express your interest, via an intention to travel 

form, by Close of Business 31st July. 
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